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Head: A. S Naismith 

Value Award Winners 
 

Nursery – Laura  

Reception – Jay Jay 

Year 1 – Yousof  

Year 2 – Hesam & Yousif 

Year 3 – Marina 

Year 4 – Shahad 

Year 5 – Ekalavya 

Year 6 – Saif & Younes 

Sport Award -Kassem 

Music Award –Nylan Y4 
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Class Attendance 

 

Reception – 90.5 % 

Year 1 – 95.9 % 

Year 2 – 96.7 % 

Year 3 – 94.1 % 

Year 4 – 96.8 % 

Year 5 – 93.2% 

Year 6 – 98.0 % 

 

Well done Year 6 

 

This week we had civil engineers from 

Mott MacDonald visit Year 5 and 6. In 

teams they constructed a 13m long 

bridge across the hall, from the 

planning stage to completion. 

The pupils learned about the important roles 

of engineers and developed their team -

building and listening skills. After 

completion, the bridge was tested by the 

teams and then deconstructed. 
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Follow us 

@floragardenw6 

 

 

Monday 17
 

– Friday 21 

October 

Nethercott Trip 

for Y5 and Y6 pupils  

 

Monday 24 – Friday 28 

October 

HALF TERM 
 

 

Thursday 3 November 

Year 6 Cake Sale 

 

Monday 5 December 

PTA Coffee Morning 

 

Wednesday 14 December 

Christmas Fete 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Nursery class developed both their fine 

motor skills and their maths skills this 

week, as they made patterns on peg 

boards by placing them in sequence. 

Reception class collected leaves, conkers and pine 

cones during their walk in Ravenscourt Park for their 

autumn activity. 
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Do you run a 

sports club, 

art/craft club, 

activity fitness 

group…  
 

 

Year 2 have been enjoying re-creating paintings by 

Claude Monet. They have been mixing paints and 

discussing the difference between primary and 

secondary colours. 

Or would you like 

a venue to 

celebrate a 

special event?
 

We have a hall, 

classrooms and open 

outside spaces to hire 

at competitive prices 

Please contact the 

school office – 

office@fgschool.uk or 

020 8748 2566 

NATIONAL 

THEATRE VISIT 

The pupils who will be attending the 

Nethercott residential trip next were 

lucky to attend a talk by Michael 

Morpurgo at the National Theatre. 

It is the 40
th

 anniversary of War 

House and the pupils listened 

attentively as Mr Morpurgo talked 

about the book, it being made into 

a film and upcoming projects. 

Nethercott House, where the pupils 

will be visiting next week, sits just 

outside the Devonshire village of 

Iddesleigh. Nestled deep in the 

countryside that inspired Mr 

Morpurgo to write War Horse. 
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